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April 17, 2017        sent by email 

Dear Mayor   

 

RE: Capital Region Board Presentation by HFH Board Member Reg Milley 

 

Habitat for Humanity Edmonton is very excited to be hosting former President Jimmy Carter and his lovely wife for the 34
th
 

Jimmy and Rosalynn Carter Work Project supporting Habitat for Humanity. 

As per the presentation at the Capital Region Board Meeting on April 13
th

, it is our hope that each Mayor would consider 

supporting the event with a donation of $7,500 which would become a cumulative total from the CRB serving as a legacy gift to 

the Carter Work Project. 

The total raised would be recognized as a gift from CRB.  The recognition for the total would result in the CRB board 

represented as a CANADA Sponsor with a great deal of benefits to participate in the build during the week of July 9
th
. 

There is a need to have the commitments in place in the very near future to ensure Habitat can accommodate the spots on our 

build site as well to have all those participating are required to be officially credentialed.   

This is a time sensitive matter and therefore we are asking for a commitment not the funds - the funds can follow by 

latest August 2017 

If your municipality is happy to participate please fill out the form below and return a copy to Brenda Netter @ bnetter@hfh.org 

by the April 25
th

.     

 

Yes our Municipality would like to support the 2017 Carter Work Project    

  

Municipality ______________________________________   Mayor 

__________________________________________   

  

I confirm our commitment of $ _______________   to be paid by August 31, 2017 

 

Thanking you in advance for your consideration to be part of this wonderful initiative for Canada’s 150
th

 Anniversary. 

 
Brenda Netter 
 

 
Director of Development and Communications 

 

mailto:bnetter@hfh.org

